How to Email a Professor
1) Write from your college email account.

2) Include the course number in the subject line, e.g. "Question about EAP 1540"

3) Choose an appropriate greeting, e.g. "Mr. Vonnegut," "Ms. Monroe" or "Professor Hawking"

4) End your email with your full name, course number, and meeting time:

Tanya Smith


SPN 1121, TR 11:40-1:20pm
5) Proofread what you have written.  Use formal spelling, grammar and punctuation.  If an email to your professor is not worth writing correctly, it is probably not worth writing.
6) It is important to understand that a teacher (or potential employer) will judge you not only by your work but also by how you communicate with him or her.  Below is an example of what a proper email to your teacher should look like:

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Subject: EAP 420 Website

Professor Martinez,
I have been trying to locate the website you recommended to help me study for the organizational patterns quiz on Wednesday.  Could you please email the link to me at your earliest convenience?

Thank you!

Francisco DiCerbo

EAP 420, MW 10:00-11:15am
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
